
Dear Riverside Band Students
and Parents,

It is with great excitement
that we announce the
Riverside High School Band
will be traveling to Orlando,
Florida in the spring of
2026. This trip promises an
unforgettable combination
of music education,
performance
opportunities, and fun.
Highlights include a clinic
with a world-renowned
Disney musician held in a
professional recording
studio, as well as a
performance in a Disney
Parade. We are pleased to
share that we have already
been tentatively accepted
to participate in the parade.

The tour will begin on the
morning of Thursday,
March 19, 2026, and will
conclude on the evening of
Wednesday, March 25.

At the start of the next
school year, you will
receive a formal invitation
to participate. 
That letter will include full
details regarding
schedules, payment plans,
departure and return
times, chaperone sign-ups,
and other important
information.
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Given the rising cost of travel—
especially Disney park tickets, which
are projected to be around $750 per
student during our stay—along with
increased transportation and lodging
expenses, we wanted to give families
the opportunity to begin saving over
the summer months. The tour
company is currently working to
finalize arrangements for
transportation, accommodations, park
tickets, and meals. Although a final
cost has not yet been determined, the
current estimate is approximately
$1,900.

This estimated amount covers
transportation, hotel lodging, daily
breakfast at the hotel, tickets to all
Disney parks including a water park
visit, participation in a Disney
backstage recording workshop, a
dinner and show at Medieval Times,
and $120 in Disney dining cards.

Students may remain in Florida with
their families at the conclusion of the
trip if desired.

Please note that this is not a
marching band trip. It is a high
school concert band trip, and
students must be enrolled in a band
class for the entire 2025–2026
school year in order to participate.
Any student in grades 9 through 12
who meets this requirement is
eligible to attend.

All students who participate will be
required to memorize "Salute to
America’s Finest" prior to the trip.
This requirement is mandatory for
all travelers.

We want you to go!


